
Good Friday Evening Team South!! 

 Thanks for your continued efforts on Membership this year!!  

The September 25 Membership report shows an increase of 3,232 members nationally over 
the September 22 Membership Report. We are at 83,986 Members or 20.52%. The 
Southeastern Region picked up another 424 Members over the last report. 

 Team South still leads the Nation at 15,349 Members or 27.7%. The ‘Mighty Midwest’ 
remains in second place at 9,243 members or 24.03%. The Central Region continues to 
make progress with 27,338 members or 21.7%. 

 Three Southeastern Region Detachments remain in the Top 10 – Louisiana at 45.94% (4th), 
Alabama 38.2% (6th), and Georgia 35.61% (7th). North Carolina, Mississippi, South Carolina, 
Arkansas, Tennessee, and Florida round out the Top 20 for the Southeastern Region. 
Louisiana remains in first place in the Southeastern region. Florida had the highest 
increase in membership versus the last membership report with an increase of 161 
members. 

 Please keep working those renewals. Please remember that every member counts. 

 I hope to see many of you at the Fall NEC in Indianapolis next weekend. 

 Thank you for all you do to support the Sons of The American Legion and it’s programs!! 

 Have a great weekend!!! 

 Let’s Be The One to ‘Be The Change’ in the lives of our Veterans, Children, and 
Communities!! 
 

Scott Williams 
Southeastern Region Membership Chairman 2025-26 
Sons of The American Legion 
Detachment of Virginia 
SonsVADetADJ@comcast.net 
571 888 2720 
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